
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 21st May 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am pleased to announce that we have been invited to Solihull Arden Club for an afternoon of squash 

coaching. Details are as follows;    

 

Date:    Tuesday 9th June – 4VW 

                                 Thursday 11th June – 4TB 

                                 Friday 12th June – 4LS  

 

Venue:    Solihull Arden Club  

 

Address: Sharmans Cross Road 

Solihull 

West Midlands 

B91 1RG  

 

The children will leave school at approximately 1.15pm and will be back by approximately 3.00pm, ready to be 

picked up at the normal time from school. They will need to make sure that their indoor PE kits are in school 

and will walk down to the club in their school shoes.  

If there are any parents available to walk to and from the squash club, any help would be greatly 

appreciated! Please complete and return the attached permission slip by Monday 1st June.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss Boon, Miss White and Mrs Schroeter.  

 

Arden Squash Club Visit 

 

I give permission for my child        in class     to participate in the 

squash taster session at Solihull Arden Club. 

 

I am available to walk down and back from the squash club to help supervise and the office has my DBS 

details.  

 

I am available to walk down and back from the squash club to help supervise and agree to having a DBS 

check.  

 

Signed:       (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date:_____________________ 

 


